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Hengist Field Care Home residents enjoy music from Miss Holiday
Swing

We were thrilled to host our first live entertainer for over a year this week at Hengist Field Care Home – and wow what an

afternoon!

Our residents loved Holly, 'Miss Holiday Swing' and there was so much clapping, singing, foot tapping and so many beautiful smiles

as we all enjoyed her wonderful music.

We even had some happy tears, reminiscing about memories of the songs whilst Holly was singing.

Everyone watched from the windows in all our lounges as she performed from our garden. There was such a fantastic party

atmosphere and our residents were keen to know when Holly would be returning!

Thank you so much Holly! An absolutely brilliant afternoon was had by all.
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Big smiles for Holly's music!

 

 


